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Over the past few weeks, we have seen our Year 6 

students take opportunities to support and 

showcase their true leadership across our 

community. 

A big shout out to Drew, Kitty, Lilah and Griff who 

took the reins to take the Honourable Jo Palmer, 

Minister for Education, on the world’s best school 

tour.  

Lilah and Drew represented the student body at last 

week’s School Association meeting. Here is a 

summary from the report our Captains presented: 

Recent and Upcoming Events 

Anzac Day March 

On the 25 April lots of students came to the Anzac 

Day March. Our school was so proud with the 

number of younger students who came to 

remember these brave people. We will remember 

them.  

Swimming and Water Safety Program 

Year 3-5 students went to swimming every day for 2 

weeks and improved dramatically. They all had fun 

and worked hard earning a fun play in the water 

playground at the end of the 2 weeks. Thank you to 

the swimming teachers that helped everyone 

improve. We appreciate you. 

Mother’s Day Stall 

The Mother’s Day stall is always full of special gifts 

for your loved one but this year had some new gifts 

that everyone loved. There was new variety like 

beautiful keychains and the volunteers made the 

experience easy and explained everything perfectly.  

State Athletics  

Many students went to State Athletics this year. We 

are so proud of their efforts. 

Upcoming events 

Mon 10 Jun 

Public Holiday 

 

Tue 11 Jun 

Parent Teacher Conferences 3.30-5.30pm 

 

Sun 16 Jun 

School Garden Working Bee 10.00am-1.00pm 
(School Association event) 

 

Tue 18 Jun 

Parent Teacher Conferences 3.30-5.30pm 

 

Tue 25 Jun 

Parent Teacher Conferences 3.30-7.00pm 

 

Thu 27 Jun 

School Association Meeting 

 

Fri 28 Jun 

Dance Party 
(School Association event-Tickets via Qkr! App) 

 

Sat 29 Jun 

Trivia Night  
(School Association event-Tickets via Qkr! App) 

 

Wed 3 Jul 

Reports go home with students 

Term dates 

Term 2 

Monday 29 Apr to Friday 5 Jul 

Term 3  

Monday 22 Jul to Friday 27 Sep 

Term 4 

Monday 14 Oct to Thursday 19 Dec 

Student Free Days 
Friday 1 Nov 
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NOT FROM THE PRINCIPAL cont. 
The Great Book Swap 

On Thursday May 30, we held the Great Book Swap. From Monday to Thursday Trevallyn students brought 

books and or a gold coin donation to swap. Once we had collected all the books, the students were given a 

voucher for every 5 books they brought in. An example would be if I brought in 25 books I would get 5 

vouchers. If you also brought in a gold coin donation you were able to get an extra book when your class 

came. Many, many books were swapped and appreciated by everybody which was great to see. All 

donations will be given to the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders Literacy Foundation, all left over books 

will be donated to Lifeline Tasmania. It was an honour to see all those happy faces picking a new book or 

books with their vouchers. The Great Book Swap was a success in 2024!! 

Cross Country 

May 22, all students from Kinder to Year 6 ran the Cross Country. It was great to see everyone giving it their 

all and finishing tired. All the Kinder had such determination and were finishing their race with a big smile. 

Everyone was enjoying themselves, yelling their house chants like there was “no tomorrow”. The LSSSA 

Cross Country team competed Thursday. We know they represented Trevallyn with courage and 

sportsmanship!! 

Futsal Tournament 

Last Wednesday, 2 teams from our school competed in the Futsal Tournament. It was so much fun with lots 

of cheering and hard work. Well done to the two teams that competed and represented our school. 

Illuminate  

This week on Tuesday June 4, and Wednesday 5, all Year 6 students worked with Jessi from Illuminate. 

Jessi shared and workshopped deeper understandings into leadership and supported us to plan projects 

across our school. We examined our School Improvement Plan, asked Ms Corrigan and Ms Hudson the hard 

questions about how we can have voice and agency with our learning and community. Using this information 

we have come up with three key ideas: 

1. Rejuvenating our garden and creating an edible native garden 

2. Passion subjects including rock band live gigs 

3. Community volunteering – reading in the local libraries and visiting senior citizens 
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NOT FROM THE PRINCIPAL cont. 

Ms Corrigan asked us to mention not to forget to sign up for the Trivia Night! Spots at tables are running out 

fast so please get in quickly so you can avoid disappointment. Sign up as a pair, trio or table. DON’T MISS 

OUT! 

Thanks Trevallyn!  

Lilah and Drew 
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3-4 AUTHOR VISIT 

Our Year 3-4s were very lucky this week to be visited by the exceptionally talented author and illustrator 

Christina Booth. Launceston-born Christina has published eight, and illustrated over 20 books, including the 

award-winning Kip and Welcome Home. She shared her insights into story-telling and amazed us with her 

imagination and creative skills. Her visit was an inspiration. 
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1-2 REID/STEVENSON 

This term in 1-2 Reid/Stevenson our Inquiry has been focusing on the amazing journey our food takes to get 

to our plate. The journey of most foods begins on some kind of farm. A glass of milk, a hamburger, an apple, 

a loaf of bread and other foods that we eat throughout the day went on a journey to travel from the farm all 

the way to our plate. 

In class, we have enjoyed watching clips from ‘George the Farmer’ to learn more about the amazing journey 

our food takes. We then worked in small groups to research and create a flow chart about a particular food to 

explain the journey that it goes on to reach our plate. Here are some examples of our work. 



DECYP 

 

 7 

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
It’s been another busy, and fantastic start to the school year for your School Association Committee. Events 

held so far include the Open Classrooms BBQ, State Election fundraiser, Brixhibition, National Walk Safely to 

School Day and the Mother’s Day Stall. 

Later in Term 2 we are looking forward to the Dance Party and Trivia Night, while in Term 3 we are planning a 

Family Bonfire Night, Father’s Day Stall and Colour Run. 

Thank you to Toni Earl and our amazing volunteers for their work on this year’s Mother’s Day Stall. Feedback 

from our school community has been incredibly positive about the event which raised over $1,400. 

At our meeting on 30 May we voted to endorse the new school values, received an update from the Principal 

on the School Improvement Plan and heard from Student Leaders about their amazing work. 

In addition, we approved funding for: 

• Upgrades to the School Garden 

• Year 5 and 6 leadership workshops 

• Electrical work and signage in the Uniform Shop 

• A new marquee and PA system for sporting events 

• New tops for students representing Trevallyn at LSSSA events 

• A laptop for the committee. 

Our next meeting is at 6.30pm, 27 June in the Staff Room. We’d love for you to join us and contribute to our 

school community. 
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Doors open at 6.00pm. Come early to browse the silent auction items, get the best table and buy a 

drink to support the local bowls club. 



DECYP 

 

 10 

Trevallyn Primary School 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au 

 

 

 
 

LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING 2024 

DATE – Term 2 Session Time VENUE 

Week 7: 
Friday 14 June 

  

Pre-Kinder Session: 9.00 am – 9.55 am 

or 

Toddler Session: 10.05 am – 11.00 am 

  

Indoor and Outdoor at the 
Kindergarten 

Week 8: 
Friday 21 June 

  

Pre-Kinder Session: 9.00 am – 9.55 am 

or 

Toddler Session: 10.05 am – 11.00 am 

  

Indoor and Outdoor at the 
Kindergarten 

Week 9: 
Friday 28

 
June 

  

Pre-Kinder Session: 9.00 am – 9.55 am 

or 

Toddler Session: 10.05 am – 11.00 am 

  

Indoor and Outdoor at the 
Kindergarten 

Week 10: 
Friday 5

 
July 

No Launching into Learning Session 

School Holidays 

8 – 19 July Inclusive 

To re-commence Term 3 

Friday 26 July 

Please find below the outline of LiL sessions for Term 2. We will be holding 2 

sessions each Friday morning. Session 1 is the preferred time for those children 

who will be attending Kindergarten in 2025. These are called Pre-Kinder 

Sessions. Session 2 is catered for children from Birth – 3 years. These are called 

Toddler Sessions. If you have a Pre-Kinder child and toddler/s – toddlers are also 

welcome to attend the Pre-Kinder Session. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

WINTER WELLNESS 

Protect others by keeping 

your child home if they’re 

unwell, encouraging regular 

hand washing, and covering 

coughs and sneezes. 

Thanks for doing your part to 

keep our school community 

safe, healthy and learning. 

LOST PROPERTY 

Please check 

name tags for 

other peoples 

items of clothing 


